
Parks Commitee Meeting 

Date 2/25/2025 

Attendance 

Michael Ferrell 

Bob Porth 

Toby Mcelhaney 

Don Stebbins (Parks Director) 
 

Kellie Ferrell 

Stephen Eyrich 

Holly Eyrich 

Meeting opened at 6pm with the above attending people.   

  

Discussion on needed maintenance for the Pool building was discussed and is being considered to 
move forward based on current maintenance budget allowing for the repairs.   

Discussion moved to the Scout Building and needed repairs and updates. Windows and exterior 
door are being looked at for replacement as well as capping chimney to prevent animals from 
entering the building.  Project development will move forward in determining scope of project and 
requirements. This will likely be a next fiscal year project budget permitting.   

 

Heard from Holly Eyrich on plans to house some of the photos and memorabilia from the closed 
VFW out at the Civic center. Early stages of the project and more details to follow once the VFW 
body decides final disposition of all requests.   

 

Discussion then moved to the Civic center rehab project. Given the scale of the project and likely 
limitations of time and resources the plan is to tackle any safety issues first, followed by rehab to 
the bathroom side of the building, storage considerations and finally kitchen and miscellaneous 
updates.   

 


